Newchurch Community Primary School

Dear Parents
SAFEGUARDING SYSTEMS

We are using a new system for when you are collecting and dropping off the children outside normal school hours. Please be patient as these systems are designed to keep all our children safe.

When dropping off or collecting your children from ABC club please use the bell and a member of their staff will come down and let you in. 

If you are collecting from an after school club please wait at the front entrance door and the club leader will bring the children out to you.

PLEASE DO NOT DRIVE INTO SCHOOL WHEN COLLECTING OR DROPPING OFF YOUR CHILD AT THE BEGINNING AND END OF THE SCHOOL DAY. 
Thank you for your support in this matter.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs S Lawrenson
Headteacher

